
From: Charles, Melicia
Sent: 10/7/2013 12:25:31 PM

Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Lunch: Brian and Melicia Charles (after PUC meeting) 

No worries. I understand. Talk to you soon.

From: Cherry, Brian K [BKC7@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 12:07 PM 
To: Charles, Melicia
Subject: RE: Lunch: Brian and Melicia Charles (after PUC meeting)

Melicia - my sincere apologies for cancelling at such a late date. An issue with Line 
147 came up that requires my attention with the senior leadership of the company in 
Tom Bottorffs absence (he is on vacation this week). Thank you for being so 
gracious about it.

---- Original Appointment----
From: Charles, Melicia rmailto:melida.charles@CDuc.ca.Qovl 
Sent: Monday, October 07, 2013 12:05 PM 
To: Cherry, Brian K
Subject: Accepted: Lunch: Brian and Melicia Charles (after PUC meeting)
When: Thursday, October 31, 2013 12:00 PM-1:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: meet at PUC lobby at noon
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